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Shannon Anderson

From: Cohen, Stephen [Stephen.Cohen@nrc.gov]
Sent:  Friday, February 04, 2011 10:21 AM

To: sanderson@powderriverbasin.org

Subject: RE: Strata Ross Project

Hello Shannon:

We are not starting the acceptance review until early May due to resource constraints. We will

complete that within 60 to 90 days, after which we will publish an opportunity for hearing in the

Federal Register and on our website. | don’t think we’ll be issuing a press release. Feel free to
keep checking in with me.

Steve

From: Shannon Anderson [mailto:sanderson@powderriverbasin.org]
Sent: Friday, February 04, 2011 12:13 PM

To: Cohen, Stephen

Subject: Strata Ross Project

Hi Steve,

| was wondering if you had an anticipated timeframe for finishing up the completion review for the Strata
Energy ISL uranium application. Will you be sending out a press release regarding the opportunity to
request a hearing/intervene in the licensing proceedings via the NRC press release list? | am on that list —
we just want to make sure we catch the federal register notice.

Thanks, Shannon

Shannon Anderson

Powder River Basin Resource Council
934 N. Main St., Sheridan, WY 82801
307-672-5809 fax:307-672-5800
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